
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING REPORT 
Project: 13-058 

Warren G. Murray Developmental Center, Centralia 
October 9, 2013 

Hearing held at Centralia City Hall 
 
The following summarizes the attendance figures: 
 
Individuals who registered their attendance at the hearing and provided only written testimony: 53 
Individuals who registered their opposition to the project:   72 
Individuals who registered their support for the project:        5 
Individuals who registered neutral:     1  
Total individuals registered:                78 
 
 
Hearing Officer:  Courtney Avery, Board Administrator 
Staff Support:  Nelson Agbodo and George Roate 
HFSR Board member:  Philip Bradley 


















































































































































































































































































